Peter Barnes, Engineering Geologist 2015 State Water Board Resources Control Board Division of Water Quality STATE WATER RESOURCES
CONTROL BOARD

January 1,
2015 JAN -7 AM 10: 19

DIV OF WATER RIGHTS
SACRAMENTO

Reference: Water Quality Certification Program

Dear Mr. Barnes,

I am firmly against the use of a thermal curtain to cool downstream water from Lake Almanor. If this project goes through it will destroy the cold water fish that draws tourism to our valley each year. There are more inexpensive ways to cool downstream water, such as trees to provide shaded areas and better water release procedures. I am very upset that our government continues to shun the concerns of the people who live and recreate at Lake Almanor. Do not ruin a great fishing and recreation area for the sake of government compliance. I will continue to fight the thermal curtain, as it is a waste of our money and another government intrusion into the lives of those who enjoy the lake. I ask you to please consider other alternative solutions that will have the support of the Lake Almanor community, as opposed to the thermal curtain which is universally opposed by all residents and visitors to the Lake Almanor area. NO THERMAL CURTAIN!

Sincerely, William Mahaffey

waste of our name of another government and any sign line the lives of the leave the the take. I ask you to please consider under atter lasts solutions that will have the support of the Lake Almanor community, as opposed to the thermal curtain which is unversally opposed by all residents and visitors to the Lake Almanor definitions. And visitors to the Lake Curtain which is unversally opposed by all residents and visitors to the Lake Almanor area.